
The City Council is considering the future leisure needs of our growing
population. Bar End has been identified as a possible location for a new

leisure centre. The council would like to 
consult with local residents and businesses to understand your views on

how a new leisure centre could best serve the local community and 
issues you may be concerned about. 

You can also complete a survey on https://winchester.citizenspace.com
from the 26 November. 

The Council has not yet made a firm commitment to build a new leisure
centre. This is a major financial decision it must be financially 

sustainable, and partnership funding will also need to be secured.

Please let us know your views by attending one of the 
following events:

Saturday 28 November 
Church Coffee Morning, Mancy Room, All Saint’s Church, 10.30 - 12 Midday

Monday 7 December
Drop In Event, Mancy Room, All Saint’s Church, 4.00pm – 6.00pm

Monday 7 December
Highcliffe Community Forum, Mancy Room, All Saint’s Church, 7.00pm – 8.00pm

Tuesday 8 December
Afternoon Tea & Cake, Mancy Room, All Saint’s Church, 2.30pm – 4.30pm, with

sporting activities 

We need your views!

If you have any other questions please contact 
leisurecentreproject@winchester.gov.uk


